
HAMPER PROGRESS no. 9

Marlborough to Thatcham 

On Thursday 15 April 
Jeff Hide delivered the 
hamper to Keith Boffin in 
Thatcham.


Jeff writes:

"Keith's younger and 
exceedingly smart model 
was needed to carry the 
increasingly heavy hamper 
on its journey. " 


He is not exaggerating 
about Keith’s 1969 2-door 
saloon, which won “Best in 
Show” at our Annual 
Branch Rally in 2017 at 
Steam Museum, Swindon; 
and both “Best in Class” 
and “Best in Show” at our 
2018 ra l ly at REME, 
Lyneham.


The photo by Sarah 
Bracher shows Keith with 
his trophies at REME. As 
the “Best in Show” shield 
was then full, Keith very 
k i n d l y d o n a t e d a 
replacement.



